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Nursery Wellness Policy 
 
We know how important the health of your child is to you. It is important to us as 
well. With that in mind, please DO NOT bring your children to the nursery if they 
have had any of the following symptoms in the past 24 hours:  
 

 Fever/Chills  
 Cough  
 Shortness of Breath/difficulty breathing  
 Fatigue  
 Muscle or body aches  
 Headache  
 New loss of taste or smell  
 Sore throat  
 Congestion or runny nose  
 Nausea 
 The common cold 

 Vomiting or diarrhea 

 Skin infections or rashes 

 Lice 
 Any acute infectious disease or communicable childhood disease   

 
At this time if anyone in your home or your child presents with any of the 
above mentioned symptoms or has tested positive for COVID-19, we require 
your family to stay home for 14 days, produce a negative COVID test, or have a 
doctor’s note stating that they do not have COVID. 
 

If your child is being treated with antibiotics, they should be on the medication at 
least 24 hours prior to coming to the nursery.  
 

If your child has a clear runny nose or other symptoms due to allergies, please let us 
know. We realize some symptoms hang on when a child is not contagious.  
 

Please note our Nursery Caregivers cannot administer any type of medication.  
 

The RPC Nursery reserves the right to refuse entrance to the nursery for a child 
exhibiting any of the above mentioned symptoms.  
 

If, after being dropped off, a child appears to be or becomes sick, the parents will be 
paged.  
 

If your child becomes sick after being in the nursery, please kindly notify the 
Nursery Director immediately by contacting the church office. Parents of children 



possibly exposed may be notified. This is especially important with illnesses such as 
chicken pox, measles, mumps, whooping cough, other skin infections or lice.  
 

Thank you for doing your part to adhere to this wellness policy.  
 
 


